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Tel 01287 641781

01 December 2017
Dear Parents
Cinderella Pantomime

 

As you are aware, Hummersea Primary are taking the children for a free Pantomime visit to Billingham Forum on Tuesday 12th December.  As the pantomime doesn’t finish until 4pm, we will be late back to school. Last year we arrived home around 5pm.

Children do not need to take any money as school will be providing sweets for the interval. 

 

When we return to school, please can parents collect the children from the buses.  Below are a list of the buses that the each class will be travelling on. 

Bus 1 – Miss Moonie, Mrs Storey, Mrs Spencer and some of Ms Davies' Class.  

Bus 2 – Mr Stubbs, Miss Rose and some of Ms Davies Class. 

Bus 3 – Mrs Hudspith and Miss Bielby’s Class.

Bus 4 – Mrs Marshall, Miss Carver and Miss Whalley’s Class.

Bus 5 – Miss Elliott, Miss Adams and Miss Lowe’s Class.

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact school.

 

Yours

Yours sincerely,
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Mr.P.Tyreman

Head Teacher
Head Teacher Mr P Tyreman
Email office@hummersea.rac.sch.uk
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